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Mr. Scott Breckinridge
Principal Coordinator/HSCA
Office of Legislative Counsel
Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Breckinridqe:'

This letter is written to follow-up the converoatlon
that Chairman Stokes had with Admiral Turner.

The following are those individuals that the Com@ittee
would appreciate the assistance of the Agency in arranging
interviews with in Mexico next week:

0% Tune Cobb Shalp[ T Tt (IJ ol
([ggnry P. Lopeib"ﬂEdward G. Tlchborn)

Gen. Jose Jesus Clark FPlores —

Manuel Calvillo - cre Eeil
(Al Witrich (sp?) uNM»dzﬁj -%ﬁ

Luis Alberu Suoto

Consuelo Esperon

Noe Palomares

Ramon Joseph Alvarez Durant -
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Y

If additional identifying data is requlred I will be
glad to provide it orally. '
Because information referring to some of the people
above may be of a sensitive or classified nature, this
may requlre appropriate classification.
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Sincerely,

L/
;/" : _ G. Robert Blakey i
' Chief Counsel and Director

GRB:dm ' - ;

ol e

CQGHfH?T?'QENSYﬁVE

ERCTER }4

5742




